trams: Surveyor, Oslo

Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
REC

Oslo, 26th January, 1962.
Tollbugaten 27

Dear Sir,

M.S. "ESSO 5",

With reference to your memorandum
dated 11th and our reply of 13th January, 1962,
regarding thisship, we have now received a letter
from the Owners stating that in view of delay in
the delivery of their intergrated cargo tzain they
have requested a further postponement of the Special
Survey until the end of June, 1962. We shall be
pleased to have your comments in due course.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYOERS,
Per

>

The Secretary,
London.
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